Nov. 9, 2018
Dear Parents,
Thank you for your time and attention during parent-teacher conferences.  I enjoy being able to share with you all the growth the children are making!  As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns!
Our new sight words this week were:  yes, no, some, and come.
In Math, we began learning the numbers up to 20.  We will not only learn to identify the numbers, but I will really try to get everyone to understand that the “teen” numbers are one group of ten, plus some extra. 
We also started a new Science unit this week.  We learned about what an engineer does and will practice some of the skills an engineer uses.  We will also utlilize the design process as we learn about the forces of push and pull.
Our snack cupboard is nearly empty!  Please send a box or bag (or two) of snack with your child next week.  Remember there are 19 students in our class, so a box or bag of snacks usually only lasts for one day.  We were lucky to have made it for 56 days of school before I needed to ask for more!  Thank you for your generosity!
Speaking of snack, remember that the Clear Creek Food Drive is going on.  If your family would like to donate, please send the food items with your child by the end of next week.  Thank you!
Have a great weekend!
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